
PENNICHUCK 
WATER 

25 Manchester Street 
Merrimack, NH 03054 
603-882-5191 (phone) 
603-913-2305(fax) 

Via Electronic Mail and US Postal Service 

February 10, 2015 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

Re: Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. 
Tariff NHPUC NO.5 WATER 
Resu bmission of Cancellation issued on 11-26-12 
DW 12-218 Supplements 11 and 12 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Please accept these new cancellation pages for the Referenced Tariff noted above. These pages 
should replace the prior cancellation which was cancelled under the incorrect Tariff 6 which 
should have been Tariff 5. See the attached Tariff acceptance which was originally issued from 
the commission on November 26, 2012. Also enclosed are copies of the incorrect cancellation 
tariff pages that were submitted in November 2012. 

I have spoken with Robyn Descoteau, at the Commission, regarding this matter when she brought 
it to my attention. 

Please find enclosed one (1) original and two (2) copies of the following pages for Pennichuck 
Water Works , Inc.: 

1. Cancellation of Supplement 11 
2. Cancellation of Supplement 12 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

sincereW ~ \k 
Carol Ann Howe, CPA 
Director Regulatory Affa irs, Treasury and Business Services 

Enclosures 

TARIFFS/COVER LETTERS INTERNAL & EXTERNALIPWW/COVER LETTER ON TARIFF CHANGE/PWW LETTER TO NHPUC CANCELLATION TARIFF 5 

SUPPLEMENT 11 & 12 RESUBMITTED FROM DEC 2012 


